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Gentlemen:

Representative Kastenmeier has agreed to be available for a discussion

with you concerning the patent legislation now before Congress. His

office in Madison has called and offered the time and date of 10 a. m.

Saturday, April 21, 1979.

I regret that I will be unable to join in that meeting.
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